
 

 

 

 

To:   Simpson Co. Board of Education 

 

From:   FSHS- Matthew Wilhite, Athletic Director 

 

Re:   Softball Field Maintenance Supplement 

 

Date:   March 18, 2020 

 

The athletic department would like to request the board to consider a softball field 
maintenance supplement of $2,000.00. This will make sure that we are in compliance 
with Title IX, being that there is a supplement for baseball field maintenance. Thank you 
for your consideration.  

 

 


